
 

 

  

 
 
 

Admission Appeal Procedure 
Year 7 Entry September 2022 

 

 

Please be aware of the following 
arrangements for this summer’s appeals 
process for parents/carers wishing to appeal 
the decision not to offer their Year 6 child a 
place for entry to Woodlands School in 

September 2022.  Deadline for 
receipt of completed admission 
appeal form and supporting 
documentation 
(This is the latest date to lodge a written appeal 
against a refusal of a place if you want an appeal 
to be heard before the end of the summer term.  
Appeal documentation received after 25th March 
may not be heard before the end of the summer 
term). 

 
 
 
 

FRIDAY 25th  MARCH 2022 

Admission Appeals will be held 
on the following dates: 

Week beginning:-  
Monday 16th May 2022 


